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MINUTES FROM THE MARCH 9, 2022 MONTHLY BOARD
MEETING

The monthly meeting of the Redwood Soil and Water Conservation District
was called to order Wednesday, February 9, 2022 at 8:40 a.m. by Chair Jeff
Potter

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
Ed Carter - Vice Chair
Joe Plaetz - Secretary
Rick Maurer — Treasurer
Brian Timm - PR & I

STAFF: Scott Wold - District Administrator

ADOPT AGENDA: Motion by Platez second by Timm to adopt the agenda.
Motion carried.

MINUTES:
February 9, 2022 minutes; Motion by Timm second by Plaetz to approve
minutes. Motion carried.

PUBLIC COMMENT: None at this time.

FINANCE REPORTS: Motion by Platez, second by Maurer to Approve Finance
Report. Motion carried.

BILLS PAYABLE: Motion by Plaetz, second by Maurer to approve payment of
the bills. Motion carried.

GRANT TRACKER: Informational

COPIER/PRINTER: Motion by Plaetz, second by Maurer to accept amended
bid for printer /copier from Coordinated Business, as it is still the low bid.

HIGHWAY SIGNS: Board decided not to pursue replacement of signs along
major roadways entering Redwood County, and recommended removal of
existing deteriorating signs. Recommend dollars be used to promote
individual project sites. Will review in coming years.

PROMOTIONAL MATERIALS: Wold presented several items for
consideration to purchase for promotional events. Board approved. No motion
necessary.

ONE WATERSHED ONE PLAN: Motion by Timm, second by Maurer to send
letter of support for one watershed one plan in the cottonwood.

Board temporarily adjourned the meeting for the Water Management Task
Force and NRCS Local working group meeting at 9:30 a.m.

OTHER BUSINESS:
- Authorization to Hire — Motion by Plaetz, second by Maurer to
recommend Ben Bauer as Conservation Specialist.
- Contract for services CREP - Motion by Plaetz, second by Maurer
to enter into a contract for services with Renville County SWCD to
assist with CREP signups.



NEXT MEETING: The next regular board meeting is planned for April 13, 2022 at 8:30 A.M. Government
Center.

ADJOURNMENT: Carter adjourned the meeting.




